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November 20, 1934

To Members of the Club:
The enclosed booklet, written by a non-member grad­

uate following a brief visit to the Club, is sent to you with the 
thought that it may be of special interest at this time.

You probably know that, during the depression, there 
has been a considerable net decrease in the membership of 
the Club. This, of course, has materially affected the income. 
Fortunately, by careful management and strict economy, the 
cash position remains sound. Obviously, however, if member­
ship continues to decline, it may become necessary to reduce 
the staff and curtail facilities. To prevent this, a quiet effort 
is being started, through a special committee of which Mr. 
Thomas W. Lamont, *92, is chairman, to interest alumni, who 
would make desirable additions to the Club, in becoming can­
didates for membership.

To assist the effort, the Board of Managers has author­
ized certain concessions with respect to candidates proposed 
during the next few months. Details of these concessions and 
the schedule of membership dues will be found on the back of 
this letter.

Among your classmates and friends there are un­
doubtedly a number of men who would make desirable addi­
tions to the Club. It would be a service to the Club if you 
would get in touch with them and, if they are willing, have 
them proposed and seconded for membership.

Very sincerely yours,
Langdon P. Marvin 

President
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